
 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQ 

Monday 23rd November 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 

School Christmas Lunch  – Wednesday 16th December 2020 
 

The school Christmas lunch will take place on Wednesday 16th December 2020. All children who currently 
have school meals will automatically be served this Christmas lunch. However, children who normally have a 
packed lunch are also invited to join in this special occasion and have a school Christmas lunch on this day.  
 

The menu options are: 
OPTION A - Main meal – Roast British Chicken with a Mini Cumberland Sausage served with sage & onion 
stuffing, roast potatoes, seasonal vegetables and gravy 
 

OPTION B - Vegetarian meal – Festive Quorn sausage cracker served with sage & onion stuffing, roast 
potatoes,  seasonal vegetables and gravy 
 

Dessert –Homemade Festive Biscuit 
 
If your child has packed lunches but would like to have a school Christmas meal on Wednesday 16th 
December 2020, please complete the permission fom below and email back to the school office on 
admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk by Tuesday 1st December making payment via Parentmail. If you 
have any queries regarding alternative payment method please contact Mrs Vaz in the school office. I am 
afraid that we will not be able to book a meal for any child whose slip and payment is received after this date. 
Please note that those children already on school meals do not need to complete the slip below as they will 
automatically get the Christmas meal. 
 

As with last year, we have decided not to have crackers at the school Christmas lunch to reduce the amount 
of packaging and plastic waste generated. We hope that the children will enjoy this school festive day! 

 
School Meal Daily Menu  
Following recent feedback from some parents, we are pleased to let you know that Twelve 15 have simplified 

the food menu. We hope that the menu will therefore be more appealing to the children. The new menu is 

attached with this letter and will be effective from Tuesday 24th November 2020 onwards. If your child wishes 

to start school meals, please email Mrs Vaz in the school office. 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Richard Catchpole - Headteacher 
 

                                       School Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 16th December 2020 
 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………………………………………………………                   Class ………………… 
 
My child has packed lunches but I would like my child to have the school Christmas Lunch  YES  /  NO 
 
I have paid £2.40 by Parentmail PMX        YES  /  NO 
 
My child would like to order:   OPTION A                             OPTION B                            (please tick as appropriate) 
          (main meal)                         (vegetarian meal) 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………..............................……Parent/Carer          Date………………………... 

Please return this form with your payment by Tuesday 1st December 2020 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 1XA 

 
Telephone: 01483 417302 

 
Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
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